
As the service provider of baseball and softball for the city of Brentwood, 
75% of our 12YO & Younger registered players must reside in the city of 
Brentwood, and 60% of our 13YO & Older registered players must reside in 
the city of Brentwood. At least 85% of our registered players across all age 
divisions must reside in Williamson County.  
 
While players residing outside the city of Brentwood are welcomed, non-
resident fees in addition to our registration fee will apply to each player to 
participate in our fall season (and then again in the spring season). Due to 
this requirement from the city of Brentwood, we have a limited number of 
players outside the city of Brentwood we can take each season. 
 
To note, in 2024, the city of Brentwood Parks and Rec Department raised 
their non-resident fees, a first increase in over 10 years. Below are the fees: 
  
A $50.00 Non-Resident Fee is charged if your player does not reside in 
the city of Brentwood for the fall season. This amount is transferred to the 
city of Brentwood Park & Rec Department in September. The same process 
and fee will apply for our spring season and is transferred to the city in 
March (2026). 
 
A $50.00 Non-Williamson County Resident Fee is charged if 
your player does not reside in Williamson County for the fall season. This 
amount is transferred to the city of Brentwood Park & Rec Department in 
September. The same process and fee will apply for our spring season and 
is transferred to the city in March (2026). 


